UTC (Cayman) SPC Limited

Notice

of Material Change

The UTC (Cayman) SPC Limited wishes to
advise that Mr. Douglas Camacho has been
appointed as a Director of the UTC
(Cayman) SPC Limited, with effect from
January 20, 2022.

N

Nigel Edwards
DIRECTOR

Notice of Material Change pursuant to Section 64 (1) (b) of the
Securities Act, 2012.

625-UNIT (8648)
www.ttutc.com




